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I want to strongly oppose this application.  The proposed boundary walls, especially the 

pillars, are higher than the average height of the privet hedges and will block light to the lower 

ground floor flats.  In addition, the privets are a feature of this area, and there is no guarantee 

that new privet hedges will be able to grow beind these higher walls, thereby removing not 

only an aesthetic feature of the area, but, more importantly, reducing the 'green lungs' on the 

road.  Privet hedges traditionally trap a lot of pollution and dust, in addition to muffling sound 

pollution, which will now bounce right back off the new walls, 

At a time when we are trying very hard to combat breathing difficulties, eczema and the 

stress caused by noise pollution by planting more trees and hedges, these plans to cut down 

existing privet hedges will do much damage to the overall wellbeing of the residents of these 

roads. 

The consequences of these plans impinge on the wellbeing of residents:  it will reduce 

access to natural light for some, and negatively affect the health and wellbeing of almost all in 

terms of the reduction in pollution trapped or muffled. 

I do hope the Council will withhold permission for these walls and further look into how the 

BAM Estate went ahead and destroyed the privet and built some walls at the top of Cannon 

Hill without seeking prior permission.
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